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Environment

Mary beth B <marybeth_israel@yahoo.com>
Tue 12/27/2022 9:44 PM

To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC) <Kyle.Krall@delaware.gov>

Dear Kyle,

     I oppose the E.O. directive by Governor Carney.  
First of all, the bypassing our State Legislature on an issue affecting most State residents is not
effective governance.
Secondly, as a Senior citizen who lived in California for 15 yrs,, and follows its current situation, the
State is losing the highest number of residents in the nation. Why ? costs and ineffective governance.

I urge you to bring these issues before the Legislature for discussion.
Sincerely, 

Mary Beth Brocklebank 
19702
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